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Joe & Wendy Christensen <j owec2@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 28, 2010 7:38 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed rule change

To CFTC members, I have a very small account, hoping, of course, to grow the acct. Your proposed
changes would make it impossible for me to continue. I urge you not to change the current leverage
requirements. Thank You, Wendy Christensen


